
November 2024 Newsletter

IMPORTANT RECITAL REMINDERS!

Fall Recital Weekend
Saturday and Sunday,

November 23rd & 24th 2024
​

https://musiclearningcenter.org
https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=415e3dd9-e114-473f-b2e9-9843e2cc58a4


Please see the email that was
sent on October 21st to all participating students - “Important
Fall 2024 Recital Section Info”. It includes the Day and Time
of the recital section when you and your teacher’s other
students will be performing. Send any questions you may
have to MLC Office Email.
All recitals are FREE and open to immediate family members.
For additional information on our recitals please read our
Parents Guide to MLC Recitals

We look forward to seeing you
there!

 
Important Dates for November 2024!

​Please note: we are CLOSED on Thanksgiving Day through
the following Friday (Nov. 28-29), and OPEN for all lessons

again starting on Saturday, Nov. 30th.
 

Congratulations to
Sebastian Chiu

Sebastian passed his ABRSM

​Piano Grade 5 Theory exam with

Distinction.

Sebastian studies piano with MLC instructor, Antonette Cornelius.

 

JOIN ONE OF OUR
PERFORMING

GROUPS!
Enhance your lessons &
musical experience by
participating in one of our
performing groups!

mailto:office@musiclearningcenter.org
https://musiclearningcenter.org/info/recitals/


 
Planned groups for Winter 2024-2025 include Rock Bands, Jazz
Bands and Classical Chamber Ensembles. Contact us today to
learn more: Send us an email
Our current Rock Band session will be performing at the Fall
Recital on Saturday, November 24th at 1:00pm.
Our Winter Bands and Ensembles are forming now! Rehearsals
will begin in January and each group will perform at MLC's
Student Showcase in March. Contact us today to learn more!

 
Lesson Management System Reminders

Designed to make your life easier !
Login by selecting the location where you take lessons:

DANBURY STUDIO - RIDGEFIELD STUDIO
​Cancel individual lessons that you cannot attend.
Please note: A lesson must be self-canceled from your
Online Account at least one day in advance in order to be
eligible for a makeup. Same day cancellations are not
eligible for a makeup.
Self-schedule any makeup lessons you are eligible to
receive. Try to schedule your makeup lesson as soon after
the original lesson date as possible. Check the LMS
frequently for new schedule availability with your teacher.
Message your teacher with questions about lesson
material.
Access your personal "Video Lesson Room" to use for
online lessons you may have scheduled, or on announced
"Snow Days" (see below re our Studio Closure Procedure)
View your upcoming monthly charges
And more....

 
IMPORTANT WEATHER REMINDER!
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When our studios are closed due to weather conditions, all
lessons will be held online!

On snowy days, check our Danbury Studio's  HOMEPAGE or
call (203) 748-1444 to see if all lessons will be held Online with
your teacher that day. Just login to your Lesson Management
Account and click on "Join Video Lesson" (works like
ZOOM). You may find more information about our Weather
Policies & Procedures HERE.

 
How you can help your student
prepare for their next recital....

Our instructors work hard to prepare
each student for recitals, but there are
ways that you can help too. Check out
this great new ARTICLE from
"Musicnotes" with several helpful tips!

 
Don't forget to follow us on
Instagram and Facebook!

    

 

http://www.musiclearningcenter.org/
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Questions or Comments?

Please Send Us a Note! We would love to hear from
you.

Thank you for being a part of the
Music Learning Center!

 
To all of our students and their families

Music Learning Center, Inc. - (203) 748-1444

Our two studio locations:
425 Main St, Danbury, CT 06810
www.musiclearningcenter.org

9 Grove St., Ridgefield CT 06877
www.ridgefieldmusiclessons.com
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